


 
The Federal Senate 

Secretariat-General of the Board 

Secretariat of Committees 

Coordination of Special Temporary Parliamentary Committees of Inquiry 

 

 

Official letter nº /2019 – CPMI FAKENEWS 

 

Brasília, October 23rd 2019. 

 

To: WhatsApp Inc. 

 

Re: Request 206/2019-CPMIFAKENEWS 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

This is a request to support the works of the Joint Parliamentary 

Inquiry Committee (CPMI) established by the National Congress Request N. 11/2019, 

with the purpose of “investigate, within 180 days, cyber-attacks on democracy and public 

discourse; and the use of fake profiles to influence the 2018 election results; and 

cyberbullying against authorities and the most vulnerable groups of internet users; and 

internet luring or enticement of minors to engage in hate crimes and suicide”, and in 

compliance with art. 148 of the Senate Statute, and art. 2, Law n. 1579/1952. I hereby 

submit the Request N. 206/2019 – CPMIFAKENEWS, approved at the 6th Meeting of the 

Fake News CPMI, held on 23 OCT 2019.  

I request that the required documents be produced within ten (10) 

business days, preferably on a digital storage device, sent to the address listed below on 

this letter. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Senator Angelo Coronel 

Chairman of the Fake News CPMI 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Senado Federal, Praça dos Três Poderes, Anexo II, Ala Alexandre Costa, sala 15 – Subsolo 

Brasília, DF 70165-900 - Phone: +55 61 3303-3490 

Contact: Marcelo Assaife: assaife@senado.leg.br / Lenita Cunha e Silva: lenitacs@senado.leg.br   
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